Pension Instruction Letters No. :02/2020 f—g 07.2020.

To all District Secretaries,

To all Divisional Secretaries,

Non- disclosure of pensioners’ information to outside

In order to prevent various irregularities that may occur in disclosing the information of
pensioners to external parties and to maintain the confidentiality of the information, it is kindly
informed to not to provide name lists of pensioners’ or any other information in any way to any

individual or any institution or organization.

Sgd.
A.Jagath.D.Dias

Director General of Pensions



